
Dr. Keith Barbour of 
Center for Progressive Health & Wellness 

presents a special course: 

Due to the increasing fear of a widespread flu outbreak, Dr. Keith Barbour is offering a 
course for health professionals and the general public in a simple procedure that has 
been proven to save lives. 

In the 1918-1919 flu pandemic the hospital mortality rate nationwide was 40%.  However, 
the mortality rate was only 0.24% in an Osteopathic hospital.  The only observable 
difference between the care given in an Osteopathic hospital and a standard hospital 
was the use of hands-on treatments to stimulate the immune system’s ability to fight off 
the disease. The core of these treatments, the Thoracic Pump, can be easily taught to lay 
persons and health professionals alike.

“After performing this procedure on numerous elderly patients,” said Dr. Barbour, 
“they each recalled having had this done for them before.  As children suffering with 
pneumonia and left with no hope, their mothers found an osteopath who would come to 
the house and do the Thoracic Pump three times per day until their health returned.”

“The Thoracic Pump,” Dr. Barbour states, “is a simple procedure I have used for over 20 
years with incredible results.  I have used it successfully to treat infections at home, at 
work, and around the world in my travels with The USA Disabled Waterski Team.”

The best way to stop fear is with 
knowledge and tools.  One of the best 
tools available to fight an infection is 
the Thoracic Pump procedure.  

Every 2nd Thursday of the month
4:30 p.m. to 5:30 p.m.

Call to register:  (734)241-0560
Center for Progressive Health & Wellness

975 S. Monroe St., Ste C
Monroe, MI  48161

“Learning the Thoracic Pump 
Procedure: 

Stopping Fear of a Pandemic with 
Knowledge and Tools”

This class is sponsored in part by
a grant from the

Michigan Osteopathic Association


